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New Commission Website Address
www.bcogc.ca

To improve access to BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) data and applications, the 
Commission website is moving to a new URL. As of Jan. 10, 2011 the new Commission website will 
be www.bcogc.ca. The current website remains active and will redirect users to the new website 
until Jan. 31, 2011.

The Commission is also moving the FTP site, to ftp://www.bcogc.ca. The current FTP site will be 
shut down and no longer accessible. If you cannot access the new FTP site, please use the support 
form at www.bcogc.ca/support.aspx to log a support request.

Please ensure that you update your favourites and bookmarks with the new website and FTP site 
locations.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Ab Dosil
Director, Information Technology
Corporate Services Division
BC Oil and Gas Commission
250-419-4444
Ab.Dosil@gov.bc.ca
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